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MONTHLY REPORT 
 

Student Body President Michael Sabo 
December 2011 

Submitted January 4, 2012 
 

 
Project Updates: 

 Budget Priorities Survey is still posted on MyNeu under “My Surveys” through the beginning of January 

 Interviewing potential Parliamentarian candidates – will nominate for first Senate in January  

 Working with Student Affairs on a comprehensive Board of Trustees inclusion plan.  

 Contracts Committee created with students and administration. Will begin meeting next month. 

 Meeting with Jack Malon and Senior Class Council to plan first “Pint with the President”. 

 Conference Room technology renovations are approved and will be completed in January  

 Working with Chief of Staff MacCormmack on Mid year Repors and the SGA Budget  

 Working with Dave Winch and VP LePage on campus wide long term sustainability initiatives  

Scheduled Meetings: 

 Jason Foster, Director of Campus Activities when necessary. 

 Philomena Mantella, Senior VP for Enrollment Management & Student Affairs, when necessary. 

 Madeleine Estabrook, Interim VP for Student Affairs, when necessary. 

 Marina Macomber, SGA Advisor every other week in the summer. 

 Gerald Herman, SGA Advisor, every week prior to Senate. 

 Kerry Salerno, Director of Enrollment Marketing, when necessary.   
 

Individual Concerns:  

 Met with City Councillor Mike Ross on student related City Affairs issues.  
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